
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear guests and friends of the Bichlhof, 

At the moment we have company vacation until probably. 

 December 15, 2020. 

 

You can reach us by phone on 

Monday Tuesday 

as well as on 

Thursday Friday 

from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. 

(If there are any deviations, you can find out our exact office hours on our answering machine) 

or otherwise by email to office@bichlhof.at. 

 

If you would like to play tennis, you can contact our tennis instructor 

Freddy on 0660 46 70 845. 

 

We wish you a nice day and look forward to seeing you again soon at the 

Bichlhof. 

 


